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Subject: RES-PROJ24-0004

From: Wayne 
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2024 4:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: RES-PROJ24-0004 

Hello Planning Commission, 

I strongly oppose the rezoning of this parcel for the proposed multi family development. 

The development does not fit in with the adjacent condos and townhomes or the residential homes along Ann Arbor 
Saline Road. 
It would be an absolute eyesore in this location. 

Please do not approve this rezoning request. 

Thank you, 
Wayne Schreck 
453 Sumark Way 
25 year residency at this address and life long Ann Arbor resident. 


